
June 28, 2013

Marcia Talvitie
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Rm 215
Denver, Co 80203

RE: MR-86 Extension Request

Western Fuels-Colorado would like to request an extension of the decision date for Minor
Revision 86 of the New Horizon Mine permit (C-81-008) to June 28, 2013.

Sincerely,

Ben Langenfeld, Project Engineer
Greg Lewicki and Associates

Greg Lewicki And Associates, PLLC
11541 Warrington Court
Parker, CO USA 80138

Phone: (303) 346-5196 Fax (303)-346-6934
E-Mail: info@lewicki.biz


